
From: Devon Archer darcher@rosemontcapital.com
Subject: Re: Invitation: Seed Global Health Cocktail Party (August 16th, 2015)

Date: July 23, 2015 at 10:12 AM
To: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com

Dubai, Riga, home Tuesday.

Devon D. Archer
646 436 3745

On Jul 23, 2015, at 9:52 PM, Hunter Biden <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com> wrote:

You back?

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: Devon Archer
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 10:05 PM
To: Hunter Biden
Subject: Re: Invitation: Seed Global Health Cocktail Party (August 16th, 2015)

I am doing a fundraiser for v

Devon D. Archer
646 436 3745

On Jul 23, 2015, at 9:38 AM, Hunter Biden <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com> wrote:

?

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: Devon Archer
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 3:38 PM
To: Devon Archer
Cc: drkristaarcher@live.com
Subject: Invitation: Seed Global Health Cocktail Party (August 16th, 2015)

Dear Friend,
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to invite you to our upcoming event in the Hamptons for Seed Global Health, the
organization founded by Vanessa Kerry.  Seed Global Health is the only non-profit working in close partnership with the Peace
Corps to address the dire shortage of nurses and doctors in resource limited countries around the world.
 

We are hosting a small cocktail party on Sunday, August 16th at The Quogue Club at Hallock House to raise funds and
awareness from my friends there. We would like to raise $100,000 to help fund our mission. We have already lined up several
chairs and hosts, and each will bring in a few guests. I hope you will consider supporting Vanessa’s project by joining us.
 
Over the past three years, we have sent over 100 physicians and nurses into the field. We have also helped offset over $2.5
million of their debt, often a barrier to public service. Events like this are critical to our ability to continue to be successful
improving health globally.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
*********************************************************************************************
The World Health Organization estimates that in 57 countries around the world, there is a critical shortage of 2.4 million doctors,
nurses and midwives. In Tanzania, for example, there are only 24 nurses and one doctor for every 100,000 people. We urgently
need to address this critical shortage through training and professional development. We deploy US physicians and nurses for
one year placements to serve as faculty at medical and nursing schools in Malawi, Tanzania and Uganda.  Volunteers also
provide direct medical care.  Seed Global Health provides debt repayment support through private philanthropy, to ensure that
financial debt such as educational loans or mortgages are not a barrier to participating among these committed individuals.
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